
 
 

February 10th, 2019  
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
  

It is my pleasure to write a reference for Abdullah Alp ASLAN. I have known him since June 
2016, and we have worked together for eighteen months. During this time, we have worked on 
Techno Smart Helmet Project supported by The Scientific and Technological Research 
Council of Turkey. I have been impressed with his attitude and productivity during the project 
time. He had demonstrated the ability to articulate information and ideas in many forms. He 
was always willingness to take responsibility and put in extra effort to reach output of the 
project.  

As far as I see, Abdullah Alp ASLAN is bright full, creative, and motivated individual. 
Furthermore, he has an entrepreneurial feature.  

I am confident that Abdullah Alp ASLAN will devote all his efforts into establishing his new 
business and he will be able to run it successfully in the UK.  

Please let me know if you require any additional information.  
 
Regards,  
  
 
 

 
Prof. Dr. Selcuk CEBI 

Department of Industrial Engineering 

Yıldız Technical University 

34349-Beşiktaş İstanbul 

scebi@yildiz.edu.tr 

http://avesis.yildiz.edu.tr/scebi/ 


